
NOVEMBER 2023 - AUGUST 2024

In the Area of Prospect 
Avenue from Linwood 
Boulevard to E. 63rd St. 
- Phase 1

What’s Happening in Your 
Neighborhood - How to Learn More
KC Water is replacing two miles of break-
prone water mains along Prospect Avenue 
in Midtown and E. 9th Street Downtown, 
including at or near property you own or 
occupy.

Learn more in a video you can view on the 
KC Water website. You also are invited to a 
public meeting to see a presentation about 
the project, meet the project team, and get 
answers to your questions.

Brush Creek Community Center
3801 Emmanuel Cleaver II Blvd.
Kansas City, MO 64133
Free parking on the east side of the center

Please Attend the Public Meeting: 
Monday, November 13, 2023
6:00-7:00 p.m.

INVESTINGINKC

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT COMING

Map of the Area



Contact the Project Team
Before, during, or after your new water main is installed, we’re ready to respond. Contact us 
anytime. We will reply promptly during regular business hours.

•  Kris Johnson, Project Manager, SheDigsIt LLC, 816-729-2142 or KRIS@shedigsit.com

•  Carlos Brown, Resident Inspector, KC Water, 816-513-0612 or carlos.brown@kcmo.org

•  Terry D. Thomas, Project Manager, KC Water, 816-513-0262 or terry.d.thomas@kcmo.org

How Can I Learn More About Our 
New Water Main?
• Attend the public meeting at Brush Creek 

Community Center on Nov. 13. Details on 
front.

• Scan the QR code or visit 
  www.kcwater.us/projects/current-

projects and click on the link “Water 
Main Replacement Prospect Avenue from 
Linwood Boulevard to 63rd St.”

• Send an e-mail to 
  water.projects@kcmo.org with the subject 

line, “Project Updates – Prospect Avenue.” 
We will add your e-mail address to a list 
for periodic updates.

YOUR INVESTMENTS AT WORK

How Will This Affect Me?
• Traffic lanes may be temporarily closed, 

but you will always have access to your 
property.

• Large equipment will create noise and 
dust, which will be controlled.

• Water service will be shut off for brief 
periods. You will get advance notice.

• If your water meter is inside, we will 
move it outside.

• We will restore any street, curbs, 
driveways and sidewalks. We will restore 
lawns during planting season.

THANK YOU!
We intend to improve your water service with as little disruption as possible. We are grateful 
for your patience, cooperation, and support as we upgrade Kansas City together.
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